The Hebrew text will be followed by an English one

שלום לסטודנטים בפקולטה,

בימים אלה, בהם הלימודים מתקיימים בצורה מקוונת, הגיעו מספר פניות לגבי <u>התנהגות לא</u> מכבדת בין סטודנטים. הדברים קרו למשל בקבוצות WhatsApp של קורסים.

גם במרחבים אלה <u>יש להקפיד על סביבת עבודה מכבדת וללא הטרדות מיניות</u>: להקפיד על האמירות, הסרטונים והמצגות המועלים, השיח בעת הרצאות מקוונות בין המרצים והסטודנטים <u>ובין הסטודנטים לבין עצמם</u>.

סביבה שאינה מכבדת יכולה בין היתר להשפיל אדם, להחפיצו ולבזותו. **אנא - המנעו מכר!**

בכל מקרה, ניתן לפנות אלי במידת הצורך.

בריאות מלאה לכולם,

בברכה,

פרופ' תמר ברוש

הנציבה המרכזת למניעת הטרדה מינית

03-6407875 :טלפון

wesayno@tauex.tau.ac.il דוא"ל:

https://harassment-prevention.tau.ac.il/safe-campus/main

Dear Faculty students,

These days, where Tel Aviv University has moved entirely to online teaching, a number of inquiries have been made about <u>disrespectful behavior between students</u>. This happened, for example, in WhatsApp groups of courses.

Also in these spaces, it is important to strictly stick to a respectful environment, with no sexual harassment: to pay attention to comments, videos and presentations that are uploaded, to exchanges during online lectures between lectures and students as well as among students.

A non-respectful environment can lead, among others, to humiliation, objectification or degradation. **So please avoid such behavior!**

In any case, please feel free to reach out to me if needed.

With warm wishes of good health,

Prof. Tamar Brosh

Sexual harassments prevention commissioner

Tel: 03-6407875

e-mail: wesayno@tauex.tau.ac.il

https://harassment-prevention.tau.ac.il/safe-campus/main